
Pierre-Paul Angelblazer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sameer Jinnah < 
December 27, 2019 9:51 AM 
Legislative Services email 
Pacificanna application 

> 

Supportive of their application. 

thank you, 

Sameer Jinnah 
336 Stannard Avenue, 
Victoria BC 
V8S 3M4 

APPENDIX E



Pierre-Paul Angelblazer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

footballwilly-lb < 
December 24, 2019 11:46 AM 
Legislative Services email 
Cannabis retail store at 1560-1564 Fairfield Rd. 

> 

As a 44 year resident at 372 St. Charles St,. I am IN FAVOUR of the Cannabis Retail store in the Fairfield Plazza. I have 
friends who use cannabis eatables, oils, etc for medical reasons to improve their quality of life. 

William/Donna Smith 
372 St. Charles St. 
Homeowners 
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Pierre-Paul Angelblazer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joey Loreth < 
January 3, 2020 8:46 AM 
Legislative Services email 
Fairfield Village Cannabis Store 

> 

An acquaintance has informed me that public feedback is being looked at with respect to the opening of a legal 
cannabis retail store located at the Fairfield Village Shopping Centre. Therefore, I am writing to express my support for 
the opening of this store. 

As a neighbor in close proximity to Fairfield Village, I fully support a local legal cannabis retail store opening up. I think a 
cannabis store is appropriate for this location, which already offers a local pub and BC Liquor Store. 

Sincerely, 

Joel Loreth 
1830 Chandler Ave, 
Victoria BC, V8S1N8 



Pierre-Paul Angelblazer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jordan Connell 
January 2, 2020 10:16 PM 
Legislative Services email 
Fairfield Village Cannabis Store 

> 

A friend has brought to my attention that public feedback is being accepted pertaining to the opening of a legal 
cannabis store at Fairfield Village Shopping Centre; I strongly support a cannabis store opening at this location. 

As a local resident who lives right near the shopping centre, I think it is appropriate that Fairfield has its own legal 
cannabis store, like other neighbourhoods around Victoria. Further, there are no legal cannabis stores in neighbouring 
Oak Bay, so it makes sense for Fairfield to have its own cannabis retailer to make up for this gap. 

Sincerely, 

Jordan Connell 

(Please hold my email and address in confidence) 



Pierre-Paul Angelblazer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Shaun Mckenzie 
January 2, 2020 4:35 PM 
Legislative Services email 
Fairfield Plaza Cannabis Store 

> 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I understand from a neighbor that consideration is being given at city council for Pacificanna's retail cannabis 
store. As a resident of Victoria and with family in the neighborhood, I frequently visit the plaza. 

I wish to voice my support for the applicant as I have no issue with cannabis use. As well, given the centre is 
noted as a 'large urban village' within the official community plan, it makes the most sense to include this type 
of use within the mall which already contains a large mixture of tenants. 

Yours Truly, 

Shaun McKenzie 
2 - 970 Southgate Street 
Victoria, BC V8V 2Y2 

PS: Please keep my email confidential 




